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I thank the staff for their continued work to ensure the NRC has robust and efficient regulations 
regarding drug and alcohol testing. Updating 10 CFR Part 26 through this planned rulemaking 
would bring the NRC in alignment with other Federal partners and enhance efficiency within the 
government. Further, this rulemaking would allow for the NRC to address three separate 
petitions for rulemakings providing for stakeholder input to the rulemaking process. 
 
I approve the staff’s recommendation as outlined in Alternative 2 to initiate rulemaking to amend 
Part 26; however, staff should not make the recommended changes to 10 CFR 26.115(e). 
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